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Interestingly, between the time that the PSA below was 
produced and the time it was posted to USMNEWS.NET, SAIS 
Director, Steven Jackson, managed to locate additional funds 
for faculty travel in accounting.  Now, the annual total allotment 
(per faculty) is $1,000, though the other stated draconian rules 
and regulations still apply.  Not also that the new total ($1,000) is 
still only just above 50% of the travel support awarded to non-
Accounting faculty in the CoB, and the draconian policies don’t 
usually apply outside of accounting. 

 
 

CoB Public Service Announcement 

 
ATTENTION CoB ACCOUNTING FACULTY 

 
KNOW YOUR RIGHTS! 

 
 

Steven Jackson Attempting to Hose CoB Accountants! 
 

 
SAIS Director Steven Jackson's plan to ratchet up the research requirements in the SAIS will not 
come cheaply.  His new plan to provide a paltry $750/year in travel funds for faculty puts the SAIS 
2 to 3 times behind the annual travel support given to faculty in other CoB departments.  And, 
Jackson's plan calls for "conference participation," while other CoB faculty are allowed to simply 
attend various meetings and conferences and still receive full financial support. 
 
 
  


